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VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE TENTATIVE BUDGET OF THE VILLAGE OF TUXEDO 

PARK FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tentative Budget of the Village of Tuxedo Park for the 
fiscal year beginning June 1, 2022, including General Village Funds and all other funds, has been 
completed and filed in the office of the Village Clerk of the Village of Tuxedo Park, 80 Lorillard 
Rd, Tuxedo Park, New York, where it is available for inspection by any interested person during 
office hours. 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park shall hold a Public Hearing on said 
Tentative Budget on Friday, April 8, 2022, at 12:00 Noon in the Village Hall meeting room at 80 
Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, New York, allowing all interested persons the opportunity to 
comment and be heard on the tentative budget as well as any alterations, and revisions as shall 
have been made therein by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park. In addition to 
the physical location above, members of the public may participate via videoconference on 
Zoom.  The instructions for access via Zoom will be posted on the Village website.  The Village 
cannot control technical issues that could arise with the Zoom system access or outbound 
transmission and encourage those who desire to best ensure that they are heard to appear in 
person before the Village Board.  

 

Members of the public may comment in any of the following ways: 
1. By requesting to speak during the live streamed hearing on Zoom.  
2. Submit written comments in advance of the hearing to Village Clerk Elizabeth Doherty at 
edoherty@tuxedopark- ny.gov 
3. Speak in person during the public hearing at the physical meeting location set forth above.  
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The following are the proposed annual salaries of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo 
Park: 

 
Mayor $35,000 
Deputy Mayor (no compensation) 
3 Trustees (no compensation) 

 

Handicapped citizens or senior citizens who require assistance in attending said Public Hearing, 
or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned Village Clerk at 
(845) 351-4745 ext. 1 to request such assistance.   

 

Dated: April 4, 2022 
By Order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park 
Village Clerk 


